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State  Medical  Board  of  Ohio 
30 E. Broad St., 3rd Floor  •  Columbus, OH  43215-6127  •  (614) 466-3934   •  Website:  http://med.ohio.gov/  

 8/15/2008 
 
 
Sarah Kristen Smith, MD 
6901 Cottage Cir. 
North Ridgeville OH  44039 
 
 
This is to notify you that you are now licensed to practice medicine or osteopathic medicine and 
surgery in the State of Ohio.  The Board approved your request and your license number 092297 was 
issued on 08/15/2008 and will expire on 01/01/2010. 
 
A wallet card and wall certificate will be mailed to you in approximately 3-4 weeks.  The wall 
certificate, by law, must be displayed in your office or the place where a major portion of your practice 
is conducted. 
 
Please be advised that verification of your Ohio license must be obtained directly from the Board’s 
website at http://med.ohio.gov in the “Licensee Profile and Status section.  The website is updated 
immediately to reflect newly issued licenses. 
 
The Ohio Medical Board operates a “staggered renewal” system based upon the first letter of your last 
name at the time of licensure.  Enclosed is a chart and information outlining the staggered medical 
license renewal system and continuing medical education (CME) hours required.  Renewal 
applications are mailed approximately six months prior to the date of expiration.  CME information 
may also be obtained from the Board’s website. 
 

SECTION 4731.281, OHIO REVISED CODE REQUIRES WRITTEN NOTICE TO 
THE BOARD OF ANY CHANGE OF PRINCIPAL PRACTICE ADDRESS OR 
RESIDENCE ADDRESS WITHIN THIRTY DAYS OF THE CHANGE.  A CHANGE 
OF ADDRESS FORM IS AVAILABLE ON THE BOARD’S WEBSITE. 

 
This notice authorizes you to make application for a U.S. Drug Enforcement Administration certificate 
of registration (controlled substance permit).  To make such application, contact: 
 

Drug Enforcement Administration (DEA) 
431 Howard St. 
Detroit, Michigan  48226 
(800) 230-6844 
www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/ 
 

Any questions regarding the DEA registration must be directed to the DEA office. 

 Sincerely, 

  
 Penny E. Grubb 
 Chief, Licensure 
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